
We ask all students attending any of the college events to agree to the conditions set out below:

• Be patient with each other, everyone is learning.

• Keep feedback constructive and helpful, focused on what your partner can learn to
improve.

• Keep an eye on time so both of you have an equal opportunity to practice your
exercise as the therapist.

• Recognise that many of our students have English as a second language, please
support each other to enhance understanding and give each other space and time to
adapt scripts and adapt language

• Treat everyone with respect, upholding the core condition of being non-judgemental
and without bias in any form

• Remember these sessions are to practise the CBH diploma or SMRB diploma
exercises, other exercises or approaches should not be introduced or promoted.

• Student attending these sessions may be gathering feedback for their online learning
record and may wish to record the session, if you would prefer not to be recorded
(audio) please let the trainer know before breakout rooms are allocated.

• If you have any difficulties at any point during the session please ‘ask for help’.  You’ll
see the button on your control panel which then gives you the option to ‘invite host’,
this will alert the tutor who will then join your room.  Or you can leave your room to
return to the main room and ask the trainer for assistance.

• Please make sure you have made time for the whole practise session.  It is important
that both you and your partner have an opportunity to practise as the therapist.

• Remember this is a safe place to practise and all information shared is treated as
confidential.

Please be aware that the college does not tolerate discrimination and is committed to a positive
environment, free from discrimination and harassment.  We believe everyone should be treated
equally regardless of race, sex, religion, age, disability, gender reassignment, sexual orientation,
religion, marriage or civil partnership, pregnancy or maternity or any other characteristic protected
by law.  If you feel that you have been discriminated against please contact the college administration
immediately.


